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STATE BOARD OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION AND TRAINING 

ANDHRA PRADESH :: HYDERABAD 

 

From               To                                                                             

The Secretary                                                               All the Principals/  

State Board of Technical                                               Managements of  

Education  and Training                   Private Polytechnics and  

B.R.K.R.Bhavan, 7
th

 Floor,                 Engineering colleges  

HYDERABAD.             offering Diploma in II Shift. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Lr. No. SBTET/B3/1039/2013                         Date: 24-01-2014      

Sir,  

  Sub: SBTET-Academic-Admissions – Managements of 2
nd

 shift Polytechnic  

                                courses in Private Un-aided Engineering Colleges – Requested to allow 

          30% Management Quota in Polytechnics – Furnishing of  Opinion in the  

          prescribed format – Extension of  date - Reg.  

 

  Ref: 1. Lr.No.H1/400/2013 dated 25-05-2013 of the Commissioner of  

                                    Technical Education, Andhra Pradesh, Hyderabad. 

                  2. This office letter of even number dated 08-01-2013.  

*     *       * 

 

 I invite your attention to the letter 2
nd

 cited under reference wherein all the 

Principals/Managements of Private Polytechnics and Engineering Colleges offering Diploma 

in II Shift were requested to furnish their opinion in the prescribed format which is enclosed 

herewith, with regard to allowing of  30% management quota in POLYCET Admissions by 

sending hardcopy in  the named cover of CH. Uma, Deputy Secretary (B-Section), O\o the 

Secretary, SBTET, AP, Hyderabad and soft copy to e-mail id: dsb.sbtet@gmail.com on or 

before 18-01-2014. 

 The last date for furnishing the opinion is extended up to 01-02-2014 on the request of 

the Managements of certain Private Polytechnics and request to expedite the same. 

 This may be treated as most urgent. 

                        Yours faithfully, 

          Sd/- D. VENKATESWARLU 

                   SECRETARY 

Copy to the Commissioner of  

Technical Education, Andhra Pradesh,  

Hyderabad for favour of information. 

 

Copy to Stock file. 

                for SECRETARY 
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